
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

OF DESCHUTES COUNTY, OREGON 
 

Pursuant to ORS Chapter 198, on December 4, 2024, at a meeting scheduled for 9 a.m., the 
Deschutes County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing in the BOCC Hearing 
Room, First Floor, 1300 NW Wall Street, Bend, Oregon to consider a petition to annex property 
into Deschutes County Rural Fire District #2.   

The property the petitioner proposes to annex is on Johnson Road. To view maps and legal 
descriptions of the proposed annexation, contact the Deschutes County Counsel’s Office at 541-
388-6622.  The purpose of the proposed annexation is to include this land into the district 
boundaries.   
 
Attendance/Participation options include:  
Attend the meeting in person or view the meeting in real time via YouTube using this link: 
http://bit.ly/3mmlnzy. 
 
 Zoom Meeting Information:  
To join the meeting via Zoom from a computer, use this link: http://bit.ly/3h3oqdD   
 
To join by phone, call 253-215-8782 and enter webinar ID # 899 4635 9970 followed by the 
passcode 013510.  
 
If joining by a browser, use the raise hand icon to indicate you would like to provide public 
comment, if and when allowed. If using a phone, press *9 to indicate you would like to speak 
and *6 to unmute yourself when you are called on.  
 
When it is your turn to provide testimony, you will be promoted from an attendee to a panelist. 
You may experience a brief pause as your meeting status changes. Once you have joined as a 
panelist, you will be able to turn on your camera, if you would like to.  
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